
Third Party Comments concerning the Collin College Dental Hygiene Program 

The Collin College Dental Hygiene Program wishes to announce that the Commission on Dental  
Accreditation (CODA) of the American Dental Association (ADA) will be on campus September 
12 & 13, 2015 conducting a site visit for the continuing accreditation of the Dental Hygiene  
program. 
 

The United States Department of Education requires that when a Dental Hygiene program is  
scheduled for review that an opportunity for third party comments is provided. Third party  
comments may include comments submitted by interested parties such as faculty, students,  
program administrators, Commission consultants, specialty and dental related organizations,  
patients, and/or consumers. Such comments must pertain only to the standards that guide 
dental hygiene programs or the policies and procedures used in the Commission’s accreditation 
process. 
 

The program standards/policies are accessible via the ADA website: www.ada.org or may be  
obtained by contacting the Commission at 211 East Chicago Avenue, Chicago, IL 60611, or by  
calling 1-800-621-8099, extension 4653. 
 

The deadline to receive comments in the Commission office is 60 days prior to the site visit.  
The comments must pertain only to the standards for the particular program or policies and  
procedures used in the Commission’s accreditation process. The comments must be signed.  
Signatures will be removed from comments prior to forwarding them to the program. 
 

Comments must be submitted by July 14, 2015 to the Commission on Dental Accreditation 
211 East Chicago Avenue 
Chicago, Illinois 60611-2678 


